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Congress of American Indians). Funding
came from three sources: the Challenge
'87 program of the Canadian Government,
the Prince of Wales Northern Heritage
Centre, and the Northern Heritage
Society. Logistic support was donated
by the Department of Indian Affairs and
Northern Development who run a research
laboratory in the community.

Only time will tell whether the
project was truly successful. We all
had fun and the exchange of information
among the students, elders, and myself
was immense. I probably learned the
most of all. When the summer was at an
end, one TInuit student decided to
return to school and retake Grade 8
(she had dropped out half-way through
the year) and another, who had been
unemployed for eight months, enrolled
in a training program on Inuit land
claims. Future plans for me include a
continuation of this project and
perhaps an expansion into other
communities.

Sue Rowley
Anthropologist
Smithsonian Institution






